
Date: March 14, 2018 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road - Gate A 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: HD5-CN80L1N 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

We, Honeywell International Inc, hereby attest to the fact that we will apply the 

Declaration of Conformity procedure to the class B computer peripheral portion of 

this composite filing. 

The test result demonstrates compliance and is performed by an US MRA 

laboratory, Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan 

Branch. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any question. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Venkat Dronamraju / Product Compliance 
Honeywell International Inc 
Tel: 803 835 8220 
E-mail: Venkat.dronamraju@honeywell.com 
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